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To the Senate Inquiry on the Administration of Indigenous Affairs. 
Parliament House  
Canberra 
E Mail: Indigenous.Affairs@aph.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Senators 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Victorian Aboriginal Community Controlled Health 
Organisation�s (VACCHO) submission to the Senate select committee on Indigenous Affairs. 
VACCHO is the peak body of Aboriginal community controlled health organisations in Victoria. 
 
We would be happy to appear before the committee should you require any further information or 
would like to explore these issues beyond the depth achievable in the submission. 
 
We wish you well in your must important work. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jill Gallagher 
Per Justin Mohamed 
VACCHO Chair 
30th June 2004 
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